
 

 

 

Northacre Renewable Energy - Statement on Planning Decision – 21/02/23 

 

Northacre Renewable Energy Limited welcomes the decision of the Planning Inspector to grant 

permission for an amended energy from waste facility (Moving Grate Technology) at its 

development site in Westbury. This represents the end of the consenting process for the proposed 

facility. NREL development partners will take the time to consider our next steps to divert local 

waste from landfill and provide low-carbon energy to the homes of Wiltshire. 

 


